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Erratum to P108

Due to an extremely unfortunate administrative oversight, the Committee respon-

sible for publication 108, ‘Environmental Protection: the Concept and Use of Refer-

ence Animals and Plants’ were not credited in the preliminary pages of the report. To

this end, please find below the Committee details as it should have appeared in that

publication:

This report was drafted by Committee 5, under the chairmanship of R.J. Pentreath.

The Publisher apologies to the above Committee for this omission.
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